



## CRAMER NEWSLETTER

## NOVEMBER, 2008

## WORK 08 UPDATE

Another great season for Cramer and Associates is winding down. Harris Overpass in Lincoln is all done except for some railing work by our sub. The two major overlays, Sioux City and Ottumwa, are wrapping up. And, 24th Street over I-80 in Council Bluffs had its ribbon cutting even though some work will trickle into spring. Chad has the Arched Ped Bridge ready for the steel arch and deck sections to show up and we have also finished several overlays and smaller repairs.

We're beginning several jobs that will take us through next year. Mark is overseeing several crews in Council Bluffs on the I-80 over the MO River Bridge. We're a sub to Jensen on this \$56 million job. Marty has a few other crews starting 3 of 5 bridges at the NE Mixmaster in Des Moines. Richard will oversee the \$8 million Steel Girder bridge in Bellevue that is getting under way and Dan will start the \$13 million Tied Arch bridge in Columbus, NE in January.

The last Newsletter mentioned that Chuck Freking had left us. Well, he wasn't missed for long. Chuck is back running a crew. And, the rumor that it was all a scam to get Ryan promoted to supervisor has not been substantiated.

Speaking of Ryan, congratulations on a baby girl! Aubrey
May Graham was born May 3rd but is just now making it to
the Newsletter. Also, a big congratulations to Evan. He and
Janet brought home Taryn a couple of months ago and are
enjoying parenthood.



MARTY AT HARRIS OVERPASS

Thanks to everyone for your hard work.
We're looking forward to getting together
for our Annual Convention on February
6th and 7th at the Embassy Suites on the
River, Downtown.



LEFT: AUBREY GRAHAM RIGHT: EVAN AND TAYRN